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Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

RE:  Professional Development Day Date change 

 

Earlier in the year we committed to a Professional Development Day on January 22, 2016.  Since 

that commitment was made there have been significant changes in terms of support for the 

implementation of the new curriculum provided by the Ministry of Education and subsequently, 

by our school district. 

 

As the District Focus Day is January 29
th

, most of the workshops presented are now focusing on 

learning about planning, strategies and delivery of this new curriculum.  As our Nestor team 

would like to take advantage of these offerings we have requested and received permission to 

change the date of our January Professional Development Day to January 29
th

, 2016 from the 

original date of January 22
nd

, 2016. 

 

We appreciate your flexibility and support for this extraordinary circumstance.  The website 

calendar has been updated to reflect this change. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Darlene Proulx 

Principal 

 


